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From: Stephanie Erickson <Stephanie.Erickson@metrovancouver.org>
Sent: January 26, 2021 4:15 PM
To: Clerks
Cc: Lucas Pitts; Clare Zemcov; Jules Leclair ‘
Subject: Public Hearing, January 26, 2021 for Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment

Bylaw No. 54, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14266, Rez. #17-10009 at 6450, 6486, 6488 and
6508 Telford Avenue

Attachments: Attachment Burnaby Letter Rezoning 6450, 6486, 6488 and 6508 Telford
Ave...pdf
Categories: Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

This email is sent on behalf of Lucas Pitts, Acting Director, Policy, Planning & Analysis, Water Services
To Whom it May Concern,

We acknowledge the Notice of Public Hearing received on January 20, 2021 for the rezoning/bylaw
amendment at, 6450, 6486, 6488 and 6508 Telford Avenue, Burnaby.

The Greater Vancouver Regional District (GVWD) does not own any infrastructure in the immediate area of
the proposed development. We do own the 1371.6mm South Burnaby Main No.1 and the 1219mm Central
Park Main No.2, which are both located further south of the development. Attached is a map showing the
GVWD main locations. We understand this proposal is in the early stages and more details will be provided
where Metro Vancouver will be allowed to contribute further comments.

When available we request further information on the anticipated impact on the City’s estimated water
purchase from Metro Vancouver resulting from this development.

Thank you,

Stephanie Erickson
Program Assistant |, Policy, Planning & Analysis

metrevaﬂcouver
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